Lynn DeGrio
= %

From: Matt Moen <huntermatt95@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 13, 2021 12:34 AM

To: Kevin Ott; Lynn DeGrio

Subject: Letter of resignation

Dear Lynn DeGrio

Please accept this letter as my formal notice of resignation for Hospital Security with the City Of Grand Rapids
Police Department, my last day of employment will be August 31st, 2021. I would like to express my
appreciation for the opportunity I have been given with the city of Grand Rapids, and I wish you all the best for
the future.

Sincerely

Matthew Moen



